April 29, 1976
Mr. Harold Weisberg
Rt. 12 01d Receiver Rd.
Frederick, MD 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Forgive me for the delay in mailing the #1.50, which 1
owed you from my last order., I've been in D.C. gince the 8th
of this month, trying o obtain various documents and photos,
| don't have to tell ypu what a hassle it was. After all your
the man who made the kreedom of Information Act what it is today.

I returned to New York on the 26th and saw your package.
Thank you very much for offering me the use of your files,
Your gererosity surpassed my highest expectations. I will of
course contact you before 1 come down to Krederick, to arrange
a time that will be most convenient for you. 5

By the way thank you for the names of the two sources
1 could try for more photos. Unce again I appreciate you taking
time out from your own heavy work load to give me some help.

Hope to see you in the near future, 1 must admitt I'm

looking forward to meeting you.
7

T.k.Albert
50 abbey Fl.
Yonkers, N.Y. 10701
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Thewicy fur gour 472, Hywowwy dlemag Sry 6 movber that sech thiv; I dods wisitis
viot ol winwindng I do noi b to i, Cureontly I've had to Lay a new bosk reide for
¢ considerable amount of axben vork in o swit agniast DI an, FPBL in hdeh thay sro
totermined to give no ao 1158l .o thay think thoy emn pet cvay vithe Wo have t.
Uight theae things with 1L the vieor ve cnne L' months behind in filin. and e
veny other ite arablens jdus the Licditations from' the phellitise So I do ask thatl
Jou conservery tire as wuch ot posvible. Best, B 5/6/76



